

February Meeting Highlights


Thirty-seven Waterways members and guests gathered at Chartiers Country Club for the February 18th meeting.  Lonnie Todd welcomed all attendees and introduced the following guests:  Richard Lockwood, Chief of Operations and Readiness Division of the Army Corps of Engineers; Mark Schroeder, Donald Grimm and Peter Stephaich of Campbell Transportation; Joe Calfe, Koppers Industries; Al DePaoli, AES Beaver Valley; Dennis Tollet, PPG Industries and John Anglin.  
Coast Guard News


CDR Wyman Briggs discussed several initiatives underway:

· The Maritime Transportation Security Act (MTSA) deadline for Vessel and Facility Security Plan submission was December 31, 2003.  CDR Briggs again complimented the Port for its 100% compliance to this deadline with all 57 waterfront facilities and 63 regulated vessels submitting their security plans by the deadline.  The implementation process will occur in three stages.  The final review and approval stage will be completed by the Pittsburgh Office.   All plans must be approved by July 1, 2004.  This deadline is an international deadline and will be strictly enforced.

· The Coast Guard will be conducting the 2nd Annual Industry Day at the 911th Air Force Reserve Base Club on March 31, 2004.  Anyone interested in attending or obtaining additional information can contact Chief David Morgan at the Coast Guard Office.
Army Corps of Engineers


COL Raymond Scrocco took a few moments to introduce Richard Lockwood as the new Chief of the Operations and Readiness Division.  Richard Lockwood presented the attached report to the membership.  He also updated the group on the Independent Value Engineering Proposal’s savings estimation should be completed by the end of this month.  The district decision is expected in early March. (See Attachment 1)

National Weather Service


William Drzal presented the attached weather report.  
(See Attachment 1)
Port of Pittsburgh Commission 

James McCarville notified members that the Traffic Club’s Dinner is scheduled for March 18, 2004.  The Port of Pittsburgh is also sponsoring the Breakfast reception and anyone wishing to have someone invited should contact the office.


The Smart Lock Project will begin testing on the Ohio River this spring.


The River Life Task Force is exploring the possibility of installing wetlands floating on barges to be immediately off the Mon Wharf and the Navigation Committee is invited to attend a meeting with the River Life Task Force on March 3, 2004.
Navigation Committee Report

Dick Ehringer was unable to attend the meeting and no report was presented.
Legislative Committee Report

Mark Devinney informed the members that the current budget proposal includes $31 million for the Mon 2/3/4 project and $500,000 for a study on the Emsworth, Dashields and Montgomery lock and dams.

The Washington trip is planned for March 9-11, 2004 and will include attendance to the National Waterways Conference Budget Summit that features David Hobson (Chair, Appropriations Subcommittee) as the speaker.  It will also include attendance to the National Waterways Conference reception along with several Coast Guard representatives.  Mark asked the delegates to stay for a brief meeting immediately following the presentation.
Guest Speakers/Lloyd Kelly and Jim Truman of Hill and Associates

Lloyd Kelly and Jim Truman’s presentation on the “Outlook for U.S. Coal” included an informative slide show.  The presentation was followed with a question and answer period that introduced much interaction on this important topic.

Other Meeting Comments


Lonnie Todd thanked everyone for their attendance.

March Membership Meeting
The next membership meeting is scheduled for March 17th at the Chartiers Country Club.  The date of the next meeting has been changed from our regular scheduled meeting due to annual Washington trip.  Registration will begin at 11:45 a.m. with lunch being served promptly at Noon.  Please call, email or fax the response form below by March 12, 2004 if you plan on attending the luncheon meeting.  
Waterways Association of Pittsburgh

Meeting Response Form

Membership Meeting

Chartiers Country Club
601 Baldwin Road, Pittsburgh, PA
March 17, 2004 at 11:45 a.m.

Luncheon:

  


Cost:
$20/per person

Toss Salad with Italian Dressing

Veal Francaise 

 
  Sautéed w/Parmesan Cheese & Fresh White Bread Crumbs

Green Beans Almondine
  
Carrot Cake
_____
YES, I will be attending  
_____
No, I will not be attending

**Special Dietary Requirements:________________________________
NAME:
_____________________________________________________



(Please print)

COMPANY:
_________________________________________________

Please respond by Friday, March 12th to:
Cheryll Cranmer

Phone:  
(724) 285-8347

Fax:

(724) 285-4999

Email:
wapgh@zoominternet.net
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